
Church in London Announcements
December 23, 2019

Southwest Truth Pursuit
The next seminar for the truth pursuit is January 18. We still need some saints to help with the care
of the children.

GTCA
The GTCA young people will arrive in London on January 24 and leave on the morning of
February 1. Please pray for this time, especially for venues in which we can preach the gospel and
distribute Bibles. We expect quite a few saints from out of town to also join in this time. The teams
will comprise FTTA trainees and area saints who wish to participate in this outreach.  This GTCA
event will afford area saints an opportunity to serve in a blended way with the FTTA trainees.  Saints
may either serve directly in the team outreach or in a support role, such as hospitality, food
preparation, transportation, etc. In either case, we are hopeful many saints will rise up to serve. If
you wish to join, we ask that you register and indicate your desire to serve and in what

capacity, using the following link.  Please be aware that registration ends on Lord's Day,  Jan. 12,
2020.

Video Training in London
We plan to have a video training here in London. There are 12 messages in the training. We plan to
cover 3 messages on each of the following dates: Dec. 26 & 28, Jan. 1 & 4. The schedule for the
training is as follows:

Thurs. Dec. 26 9:00 - 10:30 am Message 1
11:00 am - 12:30 pm Message 2

4:00 pm Message 3
Sat. Dec. 28 9:00 - 10:30 am Message 4

11:00 am - 12:30 pm Message 5
7:00 pm Message 6 This message is open for all to come

Wed. Jan 1 9:00 - 10:30 am Message 7
11:00 am - 12:30 pm Message 8

4:00 pm Message 9
Sat. Jan. 4 9:00 - 10:30 am Message 10

11:00 am - 12:30 pm Message 11
7:00 pm Message 12 This message is open for all to come

1. Those who are registered need to come in time to be in their seats 5 minutes before the scheduled
time.

2. The testing will be at the beginning of the afternoon/evening meeting on the second message
from the morning.

Family Gathering Evenings
We plan to have family gathering evenings on December 24 and 31. The evenings will begin with
a love feast at 6:00 pm. The family times will be followed by prayer meetings at 8:00 pm.

College/Young Working Saints Retreat
There will be a retreat in Toronto February 24.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdezR8w-yV6Ae0oHGGE38gV8ZipwTk4QmockVAMLPTk1Ph31Q/viewform


Tour of Israel in the Spanish Language 
There will be a tour of Israel in the Spanish language and an international conference, 
April 30-May 10, 2020. The tour information is found at:
http://www.jjtravelinisrael.com/tour-and-conference-spanish/

Email Announcements
If you want to start or stop receiving announcements via email, please send an email to
ron.brubacher@gmail.com with your name and email address.

Upcoming Events

Dec. 26, 28
Jan. 1, 4

Video Training London

Dec. 24, 31 Family times at the hall London

Dec. 26 - 29 Summer School of Truth Nicaragua

Jan. 18 Southwest Truth Pursuit London

Jan. 24 - Feb. 1 GTCA London

Feb. 1 - 8 GTCA Guelph

Feb. 24 College/Young Working Saints Retreat Toronto


